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Date: Friday, September 15, 2017 
Contact:  Brittany Kershaw; (386) 586-2637;  bkershaw@flaglersheriff.com 

 

The Flagler Sheriff’s Employee Assistance Trust Fund 
 
Over the past week, first responders left their families to serve and protect Flagler County during the 
preparation for and aftermath of Hurricane Irma.  They are still working through the recovery process.  
Some members have suffered damage to their own properties from Hurricane Irma.   

The members and supporters of the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office have developed a program to 
support those who support our community.  The Flagler Sheriff’s Employee Assistance Trust Fund 
(FSEAT, Inc.) is a Florida non-profit organization incorporated with the goals to provide financial 
support and enhance the morale for the members and their families of the Flagler County Sheriff’s 
Office.  FSEAT will raise money to achieve those goals.   

 
Damage from Hurricane Irma in Flagler County. 
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FSEAT is controlled by a Board of Directors that include community volunteers so that it will always be 
transparent.  As authorized by the Board of Directors, donations will support the well-being of our 
employees and provide immediate financial assistance in an emergency.  FSEAT is in its infancy and 
has very little funding.  Due to Hurricane Irma, we have Sheriff’s Office members with flooding and 
significant roof damage from wind and fallen trees that will require immediate response to repair the 
damages. Sheriff Rick Staly made the first donation to jump-start the trust.   

Please join Sheriff Staly in supporting the men and women of the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office during 
these difficult times.  Checks made payable to Flagler Sheriff’s Employee Assistance Trust Fund can be 
mailed to 901 E Moody Blvd, Bunnell, FL 32110.  A Paypal account has been created and can be 
accessed by following this link https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-
xclick&hosted_button_id=SZM4N588T327L.   
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